
NPG Meeting 

 12.04.16 

Notes taken by Louise Harrison 

Present: 

Rob Wall 

Bill Roberts 

Paul Foreman 

Chris Darcel 

Sally Scott 

Stewart Canner 

Louise Harrison 

Lee Hutchinson 

Apologies: 

Steve Burn 

Kady Smith 

Pam Smith 

Barry Canner 

 

Agenda:  To discuss the draft plan and agree to its contents 

Front Page: Agreed 

Pages 1 - 2: Agreed 

Page 3: Sally Scott pointed out second figure 'Bronze age Axe and Hammers' delete 'Axes and hammers': all agreed 

Page 4: Chris Darcel requested his foreword was returned to the draft plan. Voted  5:3 in favour 

Page 5: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed 

Page 7: 1.5 'Plan period': group agreed that the words 'qualifying body' should be changed to 'submitting body'  

Page 8: Typing errors in need of correcting. Title justified to the left: all agreed 

Page 9: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed 

Page 10: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed 

Page 11: Agreed 

Page 12: New members added: agreed. Rob Wall pointed out that a Vice chair will need to be elected after  19th May 

2016. 



Page 13: Agreed 

Page 14: Agreed 

Page 15 & 16:  Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed. Paul Foreman asked the group if they were happy with the 

green corridor: all in agreement. 

Page 17: page agreed. Chris Darcel questioned the size of the green space on 3 and whether it would hinder the 

widening of the road. Rob Wall commented that we should be forewarned that there may be comments about the 

green space at the consultation meeting. 

Page 18: Agreed 

Page 19: Typing errors in need of correcting: Fig 9: Fiskerton Neighbourhood Plan Identified Development Sites:  Two 

infill plots have been deleted. Rob Wall requested his infill site removing, Rob Wall to write to Bill Roberts requesting 

this. All agreed subject to Rob Wall contacting Bill Roberts.  Vote cast regarding the Identified Development sites 7 in 

favour, 1 abstention. 

Page 20: Agreed 

Page 21: Agreed 

Page 22: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed. 

Page 23: Agreed 

Page 25: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed. All agreed that further discussion after 19th May is required for 

the location of a bypass. 

Page 26: Agreed 

Page 27: Agreed 

Page 28: Typing errors in need of correcting: all agreed 

Page 29: Sally Scott amended last section: all agreed 

AOB: 

Chris Darcel discussed Steve Burn’s email regarding concerns about the consultation document and stated that there 

was no evidence of what was being voted on. He wanted to know why the NS orientation was dropped in favour of EW 

orientation. Bill Roberts reported that the change was due to consultations with consultees and the planning 

department and it was discussed at a meeting as to why it was changed.  WYG 3.18 - answers questions about why the 

orientation on the draft plan was chosen. 

Rob Wall to go through the Consultation document with Steve Burn on his return from holiday. 

Thursday 21st April & 17th May closed meeting 7pm. Noland Tucker will attend the meeting on the 17th. 

It was brought to everyone's attention that not all residents have received the housing needs survey. Rob Wall reported 

that there had been a 30% response rate so far. 

Chris Darcel raised an issue with regards Primetake receiving 2 different Draft Plan documents. Rob Wall has been to see 

them to apologise and rectify the situation. Primetake are satisfied with Rob Walls apology. 

Meeting closed at 8.50 pm. 

The Chairman thanked Louise for taking the minutes. 


